

Nowy Sacz, April 12, 2022

## Herr Mario Löhr Landrat des Kreises Unna

Dear Mr. Löhr.

After a two-year break, caused by the world epidemic state, in spite of the next threats, we are trying to bring back our periodical events.

That is why we have decided to arrange – as in previous years – the International Children's Football Tournament.

Within the frame of our Collaboration Agreement we sincerely invite two children teams from Unna County to participate in the International Tournament POPRAD MUSZYNA CUP 2022 in the term **June 3-4**, 2022.

The tournament is organised by Nowy Sacz County authorities and its partners; it will be held as in the previous years in Muszyna. We invite players born in 2010 and younger / in 2012 and younger - up to 10 children in a team accompanied by 4 attendants altogether.

As in the previous years we also invite **3 Unna County representatives** to accompany the teams.

Apart from teams from Polish partner counties we also invite teams from Ukraine, Slovakia, Romania, Germany, Italy and Bulgaria. Each team is obliged to play in accordance with the attached rules.

The accommodation costs will be assumed by the Nowy Sacz County authorities and the transport costs are on your side.

Apart from the football tournament, we will as usual prepare some additional attractions for the participants.

We are waiting for **confirmation** of your participation in the event till the end of April.

The programme details will be settled during the working relations (through the email: <a href="mailto:azylka@nowosadecki.pl">azylka@nowosadecki.pl</a>).

Yours sincerely

THE TENEDUSKI